
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Thursday, January 27th, we are arranging for students in grades 7-12 to take the 

morning bus to school, in order to remove any needed items from their locker.  At 

8:15 the busses will bring them back home.  For students who are dropped off, 

you will be able to bring them to the front of the high school at 7:15 and leave by 

7:30.  If your child doesn't ride the bus, but will need to be picked up, please 

contact transportation at (845) 373-4100 ext. 4401. 

 

Remote instruction for tomorrow will follow the 2-hour delay schedule with 

classes beginning at 9:59. 


